Irlam and Cadishead Community Committee Meeting

20th January 2005

Information Item

Be a resident member on the Salford Strategic Housing Partnership  

A Housing Partnership for Salford has been formed to bring together key stakeholders to provide direction for the development of housing in Salford, and to ensure that strategies and priorities for housing have the full support and commitment of all partners, stakeholders and customers and that they meet the needs and aspirations of all Salford residents.  The partnership is made up of public and private agencies each with their part to play in improving housing and housing services in Salford.  

We are looking for two residents to be members of the Partnership and to provide views and contribute ideas from a resident’s perspective.  We are looking for one resident who is either a Council tenant or leaseholder or a tenant of a Registered Social Landlord and one resident who is a private tenant or who owns their own home.  It is not necessary for the resident members to have had any previous involvement with the Council or its decision-making groups.  We are looking for people who are interested and who would like to make a positive difference to housing in Salford. 

Being on the Partnership means attending a minimum of four meetings a year.  Meetings of the Partnership are held during the day-time and are approximately 3 hours in duration.  Members do not receive any payment for being on the Partnership although resident members will be reimbursed for any reasonable expenses incurred.  Members are also asked to attend further meetings where this is necessary in order for them to represent the Partnership or to ensure that they are representing fairly the views of partners and customers when making decisions.

If you are a resident in Salford and you are interested in being a resident member on the Housing Partnership please contact Helen McColl, Housing Strategy Officer, for some more information by: 

Telephone: 
0161 922 8776  

Email:

helen.mccoll@salford.gov.uk.

Mail:
Crompton House, 100 Chorley Road, Swinton, Salford, M27 6ES

